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FAQ 18 

 

Emphasized that an applicant may apply for more than the proposed maximum available funding 

than authorized under its tier provided that applicant can demonstrate extraordinary need. 

 

FAQ 22 

 

Clarified that an applicant for opioid abatement funds may submit a multiple year proposal. While 

the Oklahoma Opioid Abatement Board will ultimately determine the length of the grant term 

(cycle), OAG staff will recommend that the Board approve a grant term (cycle) of at least twelve 

(12) months in duration. 

 

FAQ 28 

 

Added hyperlink to the Healthy Minds Policy Initiative December 2023 Guidance Document “ 


